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Municipal Management Association of New Hampshire
(MMANH)
Executive Board Worksession
Minutes 
June 18, 2021

Draft-Draft-Draft

The MMANH Executive Board met on June 18, 2021, at 11:30 AM virtually via Zoom, due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  In attendance were Past President Laura Buono, 1st Vice-President Scott Dunn, 2nd Vice-President Walter Johnson, Treasurer Naomi Bolton, Member at Large Joe Devine, and Secretary Todd Selig.  Absent was President Tom Aspell

Walter Johnson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from May 21, 2021, seconded by Naomi Bolton, and approved unanimously.

Naomi Bolton provided a Treasurer’s Report for May 2021.  The ending balance as of May 31, 2021 was $98,068.42.  Naomi will be taking some time over the next month to go through the membership list to identify retired members so the current list can be as accurate as possible.  Scott Dunn moved to accept the report, seconded by Joe Devine, and approved unanimously.  

The date for the fall MMANH conference has been changed due to hotel conference space availability in Portsmouth.  Scott Dunn reported we are now targeting September 15, 16, and 17th.  Two out of four speakers have been lined up.  Scott reported we have not yet picked a place for dinner for the evening of September 16th.  At the last MMANH meeting, Steve Fournier volunteered to organize golf for those who are interested, details to follow.  

There will be no meeting on July 16th due to vacation schedules.

The group noted that Tom Aspell is working on following up with the finalist candidate for the new part-time MMANH Executive Director position.  He is also working on finalizing the job expectations for the candidate.  Tom will let the group know what he needs as the process progresses.  

The meeting adjourned at approx. 11:45 PM, moved by Walter Johnson, seconded by Naomi Bolton, and approved unanimously.  


Respectfully Submitted,


Todd Selig, Secretary




